
The Diocese of Brooklyn and the Survivors 

Advisory Committee are sponsoring this 

fraternity which is open to all adults who have 

been victims of sexual abuse as children. It is 

open to all who wish to pray and reflect 

together and to have their relationship with 

Christ as an essential aspect of their lives and 

their healing.  
 

OUR FIRST MEETING WILL TAKE PLACE IN 

OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL  

CHURCH MEETING AREA 

275 NORTH 8TH ST. • BROOKLYN, NY 

Wed., November 16, 2016 at 7 PM 
 

For more information on joining this fraternity 

and learning more about its purpose please 

contact: 

Jasmine Salazar, L.M.S.W.,  

Victim Assistance Coordinator 

Tel: (718) 623-5236 

Email: vacministry@diobrook.org 

Or Deacon Philip Franco 

Email: DeaconFranco716@gmail.com 
 

Please note this is not a therapy group. 

 

 

 

We are a group of Catholics who 

share in a monthly gathering of 

adults who are on the journey of 

healing from sexual abuse. We 

choose to gather together for prayer 

and reflection. 

 Prayer 

 Scripture 

 Film 

 Retreat Settings 

 Guest Speakers  

These tools will be utilized as 

members come together actively 

inviting Christ to walk the journey 

of healing with us individually and 

as a fraternity. 

 

 

 

If this possibility of walking with the Lord toward the goal of wholeness is something you are 

open to, we encourage you to reach out.   

 


